Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Jess Smithers, District III Field Advisor
June 2006 Report

On-Site Assistance – 1 Agricultural Literacy Coalition 
	Sangamon-Menard Ag Ed Partnership
	

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 1   Participants – 28
· Summer Agricultural Institute – Illinois Central College, East Peoria – 28
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 8
· Sangamon-Menard Agricultural Education Partnership – Sang. Co. FB, Springfield

· District II Field Advisor Interviews – FCAE Office, Rantoul

· ICAE Budget Committee meeting, conference call

· Central Core / Horticulture CD Revision Meeting, Sang. Co. FB, Springfield

· Illinois FFA Convention - Prairie Capital Convention Center, Springfield

· Illinois Association of Vocational Agriculture Teachers - Northfield Inn, Springfield

· Illinois Association for Career and Technical Education – Holiday Inn, Peoria

· FCAE Staff Meeting – Illinois FFA Center, Springfield
Other Activities

· Completed several activities in preparation for the Administrator’s Workshop at FFA convention.

· Completed several tasks related to the incentive funding grant application.

· Completed several activities in preparation for the District III Summer Workshop.

· Competed several activities in preparation for the “Motivating Students” Workshop.

· Cleaned storage areas and prepared for office move to IL FFA Center.

· Moved office materials to the Illinois FFA Center and arranged new office.

· Completed several activities related to the FCAE Split Year Calendar.

· Prepared presentation for Summer Ag Institute in Peoria.

· Completed several tasks related to the Central Core and Horticulture CD Revisions.

· Entered data into the Agriculture Teacher Database.

· Posted teaching vacancies to the IL Ag Ed website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 1053
Commentary
The comments received at the Central Core and Horticulture CD Revision meeting were very beneficial.  Due to the input received, I am sure that we will improve the quality of the CD’s significantly.












